
Welcome to the 2021/2022 school year. I am so excited to get started!

Just a few reminders. When dropping your child off in the morning, you are welcome to come in,
hang their backpack in their cubby, and place their lunchbox in the fridge(if needed). If you drop
off before 8:30, they may go onto the playground to play until it is time to line up.

At the end of each week, we will send home folders. Please clean the folders out and send them
back on Monday.  Blankets will also be sent home on Fridays, please wash and return them with
your child on Monday.

I have sent home sight word flashcards for all Kindergarten level students.  Please practice at
home. This will help us move to the next level.

Our playground becomes wet and muddy, rain boots are always a great idea to keep at school.
Also, our classroom can become chilly at times, you are welcome to bring a sweater for your
child to keep at school.

Every morning we will have a morning meeting. We will discuss the weather, days of the week
and have open discussion for anyone who has something they would like to share.
Our KinderLiteracy program offers us weekly themes to follow. Along with our weekly theme, we
will have our focus wall. The focus wall will have our weekly letter, number, shape, color and
sight words.

Every Friday, I will send out a newsletter containing what we will be doing in class the following
week.

Our Kindergarten students will work on GoMath, writing, building words and sight words
throughout the week.

Next week we will be focusing on kindness. What does it mean to be kind? What types of things
are kind/unkind.  We will work on many hands-on activities to continue to learn more about one
another and how to work as a team.

I will also be taking the week to assess all of the students so I can get a better idea of what their
style of learning is.

If you have any questions or concerns throughout the year please don't hesitate to contact me.
You are welcome to email me anytime or call the office and leave a message, I will get back to
you as soon as possible.

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend!


